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The Village of Grantsburg Board of Trustees met on Monday, March 18, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at 316 Brad Street 
South, Grantsburg, WI.   

The Special Village Board Meeting/2019 CDBG Downtown Project Informational Meeting was called to order at 
6:00 p.m. by President Larry Ebersold.   
 

Present:   Village President, Larry Ebersold 
   Village Trustee, Mike Longhenry 
   Village Trustee, Greg Peer 
   Village Trustee, Russell Stone 
          
Absent:   Village Trustee, Caylin Muehlberg 

Village Trustee, Diane Barton 
   Village Trustee, Gary “Goob” Coy 
 
Others:   Police Chief, Jeff Schinzing 
   Allison Longhenry, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 

Bryan Cunningham, Engineer with S E H 
Dan Penzkover, Engineer with S E H 
Jonathan Richie, Burnett County Sentinel 
Darcy Kolander, Inter-County Leader 
Kristina Kelley-Johnson, GRO Committee 
Jeff Finch, Chris Witzany, LuAnn Ebersold, Dale Bistram, Patzy Wenthe, Tom Stangl, 
Chris Carney, Jim Katzmark, Duke Tucker, Jerome Boyd, Brent Kapfer 

 
 

Bryan Cunningham, engineer with S E H, explained the 2019 CDBG-PF Downtown Project and the 
estimated timeline for start and completion of the project.  Questions and concerns from the business 
owners were addressed.  Some of the concerns were:  access to their business, drainage from their 
buildings, proposed bump outs, etc. 

Comment sheets were made available to those wishing to leave comments. 

Motion by Trustee Longhenry second by Trustee Stone to adjourn the meeting at 6:50 p.m.   

 

Sheila Meyer 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


